Edington Gardening Club - First Thursday in the month 8.00 Parish Hall

Members had a very informative talk from Sally Gregson about plants for damp and also shady areas.
Sally brought along a very good selection of plants which together with slides accompanied her talk. Sally
suggested ways to create these types of areas giving a different interest to the garden.

The next meeting is 1st May starting at 7.45 for the AGM. The speaker is Peter Holloway on 'Fuschias’
provisional programmes for the coming year will be available.

Please save extra plants for the Fair on 14th June and help would be appreciated on the stall on the day.
Don't forget to book the trips to Botanical Gardens - 3rd June, Wisley 6th July, Bishops Palace - August 7th.
Enjoy the current spell of good weather!

Visitors are always welcome to join us for the meetings

JAH



